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MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

May 14th, 2024 

St Paul Fire Dept. / State Hazardous Materials Response Team 
c/o Anthony Farina 
645 Randolph Ave 
St Paul, MN 55102 

The Minnesota Department of Public Safety, through the State Fire Marshal Division, is pleased to 
notify you that your fire department has been awarded the amount of up to $397,682.00. This 
reimbursement award is for the purchase of Motorola In-suit communication, GEMINI monitor 
warranty & updates, RAE training, RAE equipment & warranty updates, FLIR equipment updates & 
warranty updates, Seeker test cards and Slate Safety Biometrics systems. Your department will need 
to purchase and have the project completed between March 26th, 2024 and June 30th, 2024.  There is 
no substitution for the equipment identified above. DPS / State Fire Marshal Division will retain 
authority and ownership of the equipment and where it is stored at.    

In order to process your reimbursement award, you must: 
• Complete and sign the enclosed Request for Reimbursement Form by June 30th, 2024. Your fire

department is encouraged to send in your Request for Reimbursement Form anytime during the
March 26th, 2024 – June 30, 2024.

• Attach documentation of funds paid. Documentation includes paid invoices for purchase.
• Mail, fax or email the Request for Reimbursement Form and supporting documentation.

The funds will be disbursed upon receipt of the signed, completed form, along with the proper 
supporting documentation. Your reimbursement will be electronically deposited into the account 
that corresponds to the tax identification number provided on the Request for Reimbursement Form. 

If you have any questions regarding your award, please contact State Teams Emergency Response 
Coordinator John Kreuser john.kreuser@state.mn.us (612)619-8964. 

Respectfully, 

Amanda Swenson 
Chief Deputy State Fire Marshal 
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